
 

This message is being sent on behalf of NHS South East London Clinical Commissioning Group and South 
London and the Maudsley NHS Foundation Trust, who plan and provide mental health services for Lambeth 
residents 

 

 
Live in Lambeth?  
 
Interested in mental health issues, or had experience of using 
mental health services in the community or in hospital?  
 
We’re looking for volunteers to take part in an online group discussion to help us improve 
inpatient services. If you’re male, between the ages of 18 and 64 and would describe 
yourself as having a Black British, African or Caribbean background, we’d love to hear from 
you. The small group will take place before the end of May and will last about an hour. We 
can offer a gift voucher to show our appreciation.  Get in touch  
@ lamccg.hospitalconsultation@nhs.net  
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